
 

 
 

11th November 2024  
 
  
 

Parents Uniform Consultation  
 
 
We are considering making a change to our uniform whereby all students would be expected to wear trousers 
irrespective of gender.  We would allow ankle length skirts, but the knee length skirt would no longer be an 
option.    
 
All students, male and female would be expected to wear trousers.  In order to implement a change of such 
nature, we would need to consult with staff, governors, parents and students.   
 
Please take a minute to complete the survey using the link below; it should only take a minute.  
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScBw_q2q7s8ID00SaC3GlWXwimcfvmCNTx8G_T19VQLfQvO6Q/vi
ewform?usp=sf_link 
 
Thanks you for your support.  
 
  
  

 
Mr Arthur Barzey 
Headteacher 
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